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     North Frodingham Primary School

       ‘Caring, Sharing, Together learning’
Number 47






        6th January 2017
Dear Parents/Carers
Welcome back and Happy New Year to you all. As ever lovely to see all of the children back in school and so excited about their Christmas holidays. Now looking forward to the term ahead and lots of dates for your diary. 
Heating in School
Our return to school on Wednesday was a chilly one whilst we waited on a part being delivered to ensure we had heating in all of the building and not just in our newer areas. With a bit of juggling and room swapping we were able to ensure all were kept warm without having to close and now everything is back to normal. 
A big thank you

Just before we finished for the Christmas holidays we were lucky enough to receive our brand new school sports kit! A huge thank you to Chris Newland from the garage in the village for purchasing this on behalf of the school, the children are extremely excited to wear it in our next tournament! Thanks also to Atlas Embroidery for finishing the kit off with our school logo and numbering the shirts! Look out for photos on the website!
Term overviews

Please find attached termly overviews for each class. If you have any skills or resources that you could share with us please let us know. Thank you 

Spring Sports Dates
	Wednesday 30th January
	Dodgeball
	Yr5/6

	Thursday 9th February - GIRLS ONLY 
	Tag Rugby 
	Yr5/6

	Wednesday 1st March
	Swimming Gala
	Yr3-6

	Thursday 9th March
	Tag Rugby
	Yr 5/6



	Tuesday 14th March
	Netball
	Yr 5/6

	Saturday 18th March
	Cross Country
	Yr 1/2

	Wednesday 29th March
	Biathlon
	Yr3-6

	Friday 31st March
	Cross Country
	Yr3-6

	Thursday 6th April
	Hockey
	Yr 5/6


Residential meeting

For all of the children who are attending our residential to Dobroyd Castle this year there is an opportunity to watch the DVD and ask any questions on Mon 23rd Jan at 3.30pm. If you cannot make the meeting please let me know and we can share the DVD with you.

Staffing and Students
We are delighted to welcome back Miss Usher to Class 2 from her final successful Teaching placement. She will now take over the majority of the teaching in Class 2 along with Mrs Wilson. A big thank you to Mrs Wilson for her work in Class 2 and I know the children all enjoyed working with her. Mrs Wilson now returns to Class 1 at the beginning of the week and Mrs Walters returns to teaching the later end of the week. Again a big thank you to Mrs Walters for changing her working pattern in the Autumn term.

We also said goodbye to Mr Jones in December and welcome Miss Brown and Miss Plowman as our new lunchtime supervisors.
We also welcome Miss Horton as a student teacher in Class 1 until Feb half term and Miss Kellington in Class 3 as a student teacher until the end of March. 
Disco

On Friday 10th February our PTFA and Beeford FOBS we will be holding a ‘Valentine’s Disco’ here at North Frodingham Primary School from 4.30pm – 6.00pm. This event will be for both North Frodingham and Beeford pupils. You do not need to stay with your child but they will need a ticket priced £2.50, which will include a hot dog and a drink. Tickets on sale from Mon 30th Jan
Breakfast Club
Can I please remind you that you do need to book your children in to Breakfast club. This is to ensure that we have the correct staffing ratios and of course enough food. Sessions remain at £2.50. Thank you

Diary Dates 
	January
	

	Mon 23rd 
	Residential Parent meeting 3.30pm

Chinese New Year

	Tue 24th
	Hula Hoop workshop am

	Fri 27th
	Kite day

	Mon 30th
	Full Governing Body meeting

	February
	

	Thur 2nd 
	Class 2 trip to Murton Park

	Mon 6th
	Safer Internet Week

	Fri 10th
	Disco 4.30pm – 6.00pm

	Mon 13th
	Residential

	Tue 14th
	Residential

	Wed 15th 
	Residential

	Fri 17th 
	Break up for Half term

	Mon 27th
	Return to School

Fairtrade Fortnight

	March
	

	Thur 2nd
	Enterprise session for Year 5’s

	Fri 3rd
	World Book Day

	Thurs 16th 
	Enterprise session for Year 5’s

	Tue 21st
	Enterprise session for Year 5’s

	Thur 23rd
	Enterprise session for Year 5’s

	Fri 24th
	Comic Relief

	Tue 28th
	Parents Eve 3.45 – 6.00pm

	Thur 30th 
	Enterprise session for Year 5’s

	April
	

	Wed 5th
	Class Photos

Egg Rolling pm

	Thur 6th
	Enterprise session for Year 5’s



	Fri 7th
	Easter activities
Break up for the Easter holidays


	Term Dates

	Spring Term 2017
Term Begins               Wed 4th January

Half Term                  20th – 24th February

Term Ends                  Fri 7th April
Summer Term 2017
Training Day               Mon 24th April

Term Begins               Tues 25th April

May Day                    Mon 1st May

Half Term                 29th May – 2nd June

Term Ends                 Fri 21st July
Autumn Term 2017
Training Day         Mon 4th September
Term Begins         Tue 5th September
Half-term           30th Oct – 3rd Nov
Term ends           Fri 22nd Dec
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